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New factory opening in Vietnam 

 

We are proud to announce the official opening of our new factory in Vietnam called SEMITEC ELECTRONICS VIETNAM 

CO., LTD. (short: SEV) on 31. July, 2015. 

 

The opening ceremony was attended by chairman and group CEO Jiro Ishizuka, president and CEO Junya Ishizuka as 

well as Vietnamese and Japanese staff. 

Construction of the factory was commenced in October 2014 as a production base for some of our Korean customers 

and production started in June 2015. The factory is now in full mass production and we took the opportunity to have 

an opening ceremony and announce the factory opening. 

 

 

 

Basic facts （as of 31. July 2015） 

Location Socialist Republic of Vietnam, Long An province 

Space 1,000 ㎡ 

Products Sensors for home electronics etc. 

Capital 400.000 USD 

Workers employed 70 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For inquiries please contact our sales team. 

E-mail: overseas@mail.semitec.co.jp 

Tel: 0081-3-3621-2704 
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